
 
From: Marilyn Bergstra <mbergstra@ash.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 10:58 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>; Mayor <Mayor@burnaby.ca> 
Cc: Les Hagen <hagen@ash.ca> 
Subject: Delegation Request 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email 
is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

 
Attention: Mayor and councillors.  
 
Hello Mayor and Councillors, 
 
Action on Smoking and Health is one of Canada’s leading tobacco control organizations and has been 
providing local, provincial, national, and global leadership on tobacco control since 1979, offering 
supports to build public awareness/education, strengthen community mobilization, and offer applied 
research and public policy development.  
 
It has come to the attention of ASH that the City of Burnaby is considering the adoption of a smoke-free 
bylaw in efforts to better protect citizens from the hazards associated with hookah, vape, and tobacco 
smoke and to support health and wellness within your jurisdiction. Action on Smoking & Health (ASH) 
would like to request an opportunity to present as a delegation to Council in regards to your smoke-free 
bylaw prior to its final reading in our effort to promote evidence-based information on the matter at 
hand.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. Have a great day. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
 
Marilyn Bergstra BSc., MPH 
B.C. Policy Specialist, Victoria 
Action on Smoking & Health (ASH Canada) 
PO Box 52117 RPO Garneau 
Edmonton, Alberta 
CANADA  T6G 2T5 
Tel: 780-964-9798 
Email: mbegrstra@ash.ca 
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Copy:
  City Manager
  Dir. Corporate Services
  Dir. Public Safety and Community Services
  Chief Licence Inspector
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